Rescue African Children

JANUARY

2019





Thank you so much for coming through at the last hour. We received the remaining \$1000 and sent it over in time to bless the kids on December 22nd. Here are some pictures of the merry making. The children's families also partake in the feast and festivities. Pastor Fred reported that the celebration was very powerful, blessing 580 children with food and gifts. Another adult wrote us this: we witnessed another beautiful day,





celebrating the birth of Jesus Christ. We were Inspired by the energy giving sermon by Pastor Fred, vibrant praise and worship, indoor games, feast and Christmas gifts. We are able to reach this far because of all your love in kind. Children testify how this day wipes their

sorrowful tears and gives them joy and great hope. We therefore seek your continuous love for these youngsters. Pioneers like Tadeo Kiliwaidho attended and testified how God has been good to him, he completed university and is awaiting graduation in January 2019 with many thanks to his faithful sponsor who stayed with him all the way. On December 7th, 2018, Omega School academic year ended. Next Academic year 2019 officially begins in January 28th, Immediately when the New Year begins many children will be excited to join new classes and we will be eager to receive our Primary Seven Primary Leaving Examinations results from **Uganda National Examination Board** (UNEB). Excellent performance ignites a lot of happiness and it is our custom to organize a thanks giving ceremony. We wish you all to enjoy the miracle that Christmas brings and a Prosperous new year 2019.



Gifts received by January 10th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

REACH CONTACT INFORMATION:

REACH TEAM USA c/o Rescue African Children PO Box 836 Roseville, CA 95661 ken@rescueafricanchildren.org Fred Tumwebaze PO Box 804 Jinja, Uganda - Africa fred@rescueafricanchildren.org

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor's name/# c/o Fred Tumwebaze Rescue African Children PO Box 804 Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

Next month: Please expect to see your YEAR END STATEMENT in place of your Pledge Statement.

As required by the IRS, you will receive a 2018 Tax Statement in January. It will include all donations to REACH from 2018, including all special donations to Birthday, Christmas, Omega School, etc. All special gifts will be included to Pastors and Children, with the exception of donations to "Nissi Surgery" as communicated in prior newsletters. Questions should be directed to ken is a CPA for a large non-profit and a very valuable volunteer here at REACH USA. He acts as our accountant to ensure we comply properly to all IRS regulations. We wish to extend our great appreciation to you, for a very fruitful year. We have a teacher's house. Ground is broken on a new church/secondary school. The people and children of Uganda have been blessed and seen miracles through your prayers and generosity especially in the case of Fred's daughter, Nissi! Thank you and may God bless you in 2019!